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Dear Monkey Puzzle Day Nurseries, Sidcup  

We are delighted to confirm that your application for the OMEP-UK Education for Sustainable 
Citizenship Bronze Award has been successful. 

The Award Accreditation Panel would like to thank you for your application.  We have truly enjoyed 
reviewing your setting’s audit and development plans, and seeing the evidence that you have 
provided in support of the improvements you have achieved.  

We are particularly impressed by the setting’s progress identified in the PowerPoint presentation.  

This is a huge achievement in supporting sustainable citizenship in early years education and 
OMEP-UK would like to congratulate the entire nursery team for their inspiring work.   

We do hope you will enjoy the challenges and the continued professional development 
opportunities that the Silver Award brings, and we look forward to learning more about your work 
in the future.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Dr Paulette Luff 

President of OMEP-UK 

 

 


